

July 2020 Newsletter

Next Meeting: August 11th, 7:00 pm

- The Zone shoot which was held on June 19,20, and 21st was a huge success despite the rainy weather. We threw a total of 40,600 targets. Everyone was very complimentary of the targets so a big "thank you" goes out to Pat Washburn and Jeff Barwick who have spent many hours working on and adjusting the machines.
- Our club was well represented at the State shoot which was held in Rome last week.

 Congratulations to Russ Slaby who won the "Handicap Championship" event with a 97/100.
- Our regular season at the club will be coming to an end soon. The final week of league scores should be completed by August 6th. Shootoffs and the league championship events will be held the following two weeks after the end of league.
- Our club picnic will be held on Sunday August 23rd. Club Elections will be held that day as well. There will be several positions that will need to be filled. Please consider giving of your time for the upcoming year. Our club's success depends on our volunteers.
- The youth group recently received several donations for the program. A donation of shells for the kids was received along with a monetary donation that will be used to start an endowment fund. It is great to see the continued community support for our youth.
- Please note that our next scheduled Board/Membership meeting is being changed from August 4th to August 11th.
- Everyone please be safe and stay healthy!!! Please watch your e-mail and the website for any changes or updates as they occur.

Respectfully,

Kerri Barwick

Secretary